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o . If the const.ructlon planned for the Construction for the border station is Itis posgl_b_le to construct . Coordination early on between the
Coordination with Border border station does not get completed lanned to take place prior to our both facilities at once, but it contractor/RE and the border crossin
Active 1 Threat Construction |Crossing Station on time, there could be coordination P : P P . Medium will make work more difficult Mitigate . . 9 C. Carlson 4/25/2017
. ; construction but could overlap with our team, especially when bridge work affects
Construction problems between their contractor and .
construction I-91.
ours
Itis possible to construct We have the current plans for the border
Coordination with Border If the Border station changes some of |Construction for the border station is both facilities at once, but it crossing proiect that Show no imoact but
Active 2 Threat Construction |Crossing Station their plans, the elements of their project|planned to take place prior to our Medium  [will make work more difficult Mitigate g projectn mp C. Carlson 4/25/2017
) ) . . : keep communication open during
Construction could interfere with our project construction .
construction in case changes occur.
. . . Phasing a bridge project has increase The budget can be adjusted Estimate needs to account for increase in
If the bids come in too high, the costs associated with it. Bid prices have if necessary, assuming there bid preces for items affected by the
Active 3 Threat Design Bids come in over estimate  [budgeted amount of money might not . - BIg P Medium . Y ! 9 Avoid P . y C. Carlson 4/25/2017
been rising recently. We will need to is money available. phased construction method. Most
be enough ) . .
keep an eye on that trend structural bridge items, will have
The project should be bid in the late fall, Not having the steel available Project is currently on schedule to be out
I If the steel does not get ordered soon . . when needed could have a S . ;
. . Steel availability delays o . early winter to give the contractor plenty . . for bid in september. Design team will
Active 4 Threat Construction . enough, it might not be available to be . . . very large impact on Mitigate . C. Carlson 4/25/2017
construction . . . of time to coordinate this aspect of the . mobilze the resources needed to keep
installed at the time required . construction schedule and .
project this schedule.
costs
Spme of th? constru_ctlon operations Lanes on | 91 should not be closed dglaylng traffic e>.<cess.|vely at Current plan is to allow no closures on
will necessitate closing some of the during high traffic volume period this border crossing will be mondays or fridays as these are usuall
Active 5 Threat Construction [Traffic Congestion lanes of 191 temporarily. The timing of g higf . period. perceived negatively Avoid ys of y . . y C. Carlson 4/25/2017
R ' Research is needed into what time the busier times. Also during major
these closures is critical to preventing . . .
. periods should be avoided holiday weekends.
excessive delays.
If the bridge is not opened on time, Delays wil m_ake the Work
then construction could last a second |Contract agreement will include more expensive and tie up
Active 6 Threat Construction |Reopening Bridge Late . . . 9 Medium resources for a longer period | Mitigate C. Carlson 4/25/2017
season increasing the overall cost of |deadlines . .
. of time, but the work can still
the project
be done
) ] ) Weather is always an issue
hor slows th I;the bridge is not OpTgTd on time, § includ and although it can effect the
Active 7 Threat Construction Weat er_sowst e then cor?structhn could last a secon Contr_act agreement will include construction schedule, Accept C. Carlson 4/25/2017
construction season increasing the overall cost of |deadlines specifications are in place to
the project control this
N There are many ways to There are many ways to keep these
. Temporary traffic signals must be . N . -
. If the temporary traffic signals are not ; keep these operating operating including hard wiring, solar
power failure prevents the - : monitored by the contractor to make . : o .
. . . operating correctly, the phased traffic . . including hard wiring, solar " power and generator back-up. It will be
Active 8 Threat Construction |temporary traffic signals from | " . sure they are fully operational while Mitigate S o . C. Carlson 4/25/2017
. will back up and/or an accident could o . power and generator back-up up to the contractor to maintain and repair
operating result phased traffic is being use. the signals at anytime during operation
Specifications address this. 9 gop '
During phased construction, Coordination with Emergency Services Delaying emergency services
Active 9 Threat Construction Emergency Requnse During|Emergency response t_|me coulq be to mlfugat_e thls_rlsk is enc_quraged _ cre_ates_ public relations Avoid C. Carlson 4/25/2017
Phased Construction lengthened due to having to wait for possibly including the ability to override difficulties
the signal the signal
Traffic on | 91 must be temporarily Safety is a very important
. . . Construction activities taking place suspended and a safe distance outside aspect of the project
. . Construction materials spill . : : . . .
Active 10 Threat Construction . above live traffic presents risks that of the active construction zone must be Avoid C. Carlson 4/25/2017
onto 191 under the bridge ) L . . L
needs to be considered maintained while certain activities are
taking place overhead.
If the project is not advertised on time, The schedule for plan development must Time period for bidding is
Active 12 Threat PM Project Advertisement then construction year could be be maintained P P Medium important but not crucial Accept C. Carlson 4/25/2017
delayed
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